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This term’s value is 

 
Perseverance 

 

 

 

Weekly Awards  Dates 
 
 

Well done to our Stars of the week! 
 
 

Ariella in the infants 
and Jessica in the Juniors 

 
Congratulations to Teddy 

for winning the reading raffle! 
 
 
 

 

Mon 2nd Oct School Nurse Yrs R & 6 

Tues 3rd Oct Info sessions for parents 

Thurs 12th Oct Open Day for Yr R parents 

Fri 13th Oct Harvest school celebration 
assembly - 9am in Church               

Sun 15th Oct Church Harvest Service 

Tues 7th Nov Open Day for Yr R parents 

Tues 14th Nov School Photos 

Thurs 16th Nov Open Day for Yr R parents 

 
 

From Mrs Busari  
 
The weeks seem to be flying by this term.  The children are really settled and getting 
on with their new topics well.  Just a reminder that we have our session for parents 
on Tuesday 3rd October at 3.30pm.  This will be a session split for Infants and 
Juniors.  If your child is in Infants, you will learn more about how to support your 
child with phonics and reading at home.  If your child is in Juniors, then you will look 
at ways to support your child with times tables, reading and spelling.  If you have a 
child in each class, parents should start with the Infant session, which will be in the 
hall and then move to the Juniors where Mr Goddard will go through a second 
session for those parents.  It should last around 30-40 minutes in total.   
 
At the end of last term, we spoke to the children about our rewards and one of the 
ideas that was discussed was a “Hot Chocolate with the Head” reward for our Stars 
of the Week.  We will have one of these sessions every couple of weeks to celebrate 
the “stars” together.  On Friday I held my first tea party with the winners from the 
first few weeks.  It was enjoyed by all and was a good opportunity to celebrate their 
success at being picked as the star.  I am already looking forward to the next one!    
 
Finally, we currently have a vacancy for a fixed term contract teaching assistant 
working in the Juniors.  If you know anyone with experience who is looking for a 
teaching assistant post, please let them know.   
 
I hope that you all have a lovely week in school,  
 
With best wishes  
 
Jude Busari  

 
 

Our social media  
 

Find us on Facebook, 
 

Ashton C of E Primary School | 
Facebook 

 
 

 
               

X   (formerly Twitter)… 

 
 
 
 @ashtonceprimary 

 
 
 
 

 
and for our school website, 

please visit 
 

www.ashtonceprimary.org.uk 
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